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Dear BCHS student 

Nathan Conrad, Principal 
Jan Wisecarver, Jr., Assistant Principal 

Amy Moore, Guidance 9-1 0 
Noah Kelley, Guidance 11-12 

The State of Ohio has developed several options for students who wish to pursue an Honors Diploma. Please 
read the following information carefully and take advantage of the Honors Diploma worksheets that have been 
developed to help you better understand if you qualify for an honors diploma. Each student may earn only ONE Honors 
Diploma. 

Please go to the following website to read more about each type of diploma, including criteria for Field 
Experience and Portfolio; http://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Ohio-s-Graduation-Requirements/Honors-Diplomas. 
You can then see the details for the 5 Honors diplomas offered (BCHS does not offer International Baccalaureate 
courses, so option 2 is not available). 

BCHS will automatically check for eligibility for the Academic Honors Diploma and the Career Tech Honors 
Diploma for our students, since they can be determined by coursework, standardized testing, grades, etc. A list of 
students eligible for these will be posted in April, so students can be aware that they are eligible for one of these. 

However, students who are interested in the STEM, Arts, or Social Science and Civic Engagement Honors 
Diplomas will have to do some combination of either Portfolio and/or Field Experience in order to earn the Honors 
Diploma, so they will have additional paperwork. 

Students must inform the Guidance Office of their intent to pursue one of these Honors Diplomas by March 15 
of their senior year by submitting the attached forms. This will allow the district enough time to secure a panel of 
experts for portfolio and document review and verification. 

If you have questions, please let us know. 

Nathan Conrad 
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